
 

  

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
August 28, 2025 

      
Temporary Service Interruption – Building and Bylaw Services Permit Portal  

 
Please be advised that the Building and Bylaw Services Permit Portal will be temporarily unavailable due 
to scheduled system maintenance. 
 
Service Interruption Details: 
 

• Start Time: Thursday, August 28, 2025, at 4 p.m. 
• End Time: Thursday, August 28, 2025, at 7 p.m. 
• Reason: System upgrades and maintenance 

 
During this period, users will not be able to access the portal to submit or review building permit 
applications. We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your understanding as we work to 
improve our services. 
 

   
For more information, please contact: 
 Building Inspection Services 
 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 
250-390-6530 

 Building@rdn.bc.ca  
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